
 

 

Application for Certificate of Character 
 

The public is hereby informed that the system for application and issuance of Certificate of 

Character online and at the District Police Headquarters are temporarily down until further notice, 

due to a technical problem.  

Any inconvenience that may arise is much regretted. The Office of the Director of Public 

Prosecutions relies on the understanding and collaboration of the general public. 

 

Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions 

08 March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


